
New Hope Resource Center invites 

YOU to help us celebrate the new 

MOBILE RESOURCES RESPONSE TEAM 

at our ribbon-cutting ceremony! 

Date & Time: September 25th  at 12:00 pm 

Location:  South Hill Baptist Church -7914 112th St E, Puyallup  
 
Enjoy coffee & hearty snacks  as you learn what all the buzz is about 
and meet the people behind the scenes who have made this happen! 
Learn how to connect and get involved as a volunteer or partner! 

PARTICIPANTS MUST ADHERE TO COVID SAFETY 

PROTOCOLS!  

6-FOOT DISTANCE, SMALL GROUPS of 2-5  

and MASKS PLEASE!  

NOTE:  Prizes will be given for the top 3 most unique masks!       

We hope to see you there! 


